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Honorable Senators: 

I am one citizen in full support of SB1548 to maintain standard time  for the Pacific 

Time Zone. 

As a cattle raiser the animals do not know about the change of time and it takes 

about 2 weeks 

before their habits can be changed to reflect the time changes.  Also with changing to 

daylight savings time, 

means the school kids are getting up and catching the bus an hour earlier in the dark 

(by actual sun time). 

They may be more lethargic while at the bus stops and not be aware of potential 

traffic danger around them, as well as 

the drivers themselves may be a little groggy driving to work at this new time. 

Notwithstanding is the pain of changing all the clocks not only in the house but all the 

cars, trucks, shop, and barns.   

Please conclude the best way forward with our time is to simply maintain Standard 

time. 

Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

Marc Buxton 


